Winterslow Men’s Shed

Well the Solstice has been suitably celebrated, the roses are in bloom (in fact some have already finished their show) and summer is in full swing.
At The Shed we are looking forward to the two summer fetes that we have taken a stall at, which are those being held in Farley and of course, Winterslow. Please do come along and say hello and we can let you know what we have been doing recently and we also hope to have some nest boxes and work  boxes to show off – we have been busy the last few weeks concentrating on increasing our stock. We also aim to spread the word a bit wider, especially to our neighbours at Farley. 
West Tytherley Parish Council has asked us to construct a new noticeboard as a  replacement for one at Frenchmoor that has sadly recently disintegrated. We are delighted to be working with another community in this way.
Projects continue to arrive down at the Shed and are keeping us all busy, but we are always on the look out for more and would be particularly pleased to hear from any local groups with ideas for collaborative projects. 
The Winterslow Men’s Shed meets on a Thursday morning from 9.30 to 12.00 in the Pavilion on the recreation ground (opposite the Primary School). Pop in and see us, or alternatively email us at shed@winterslow.org.uk  for more information. Please take a look at our new website - please type “https://sites.google.com/view/mens-shed-winterslow” into your browser and it should take you to the home page. 

Hope to see you soon at The Shed!

Geoff Freeth
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